CALTRANS RELEASES REVISED ENVIRONMENTAL REPORT

Public Comment Period for Revised Sections of the Report

July 10 — August 9, 2018

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is recirculating portions of the Draft
Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Assessment (DEIR/EA) for the Highway 101 Managed
Lanes Project.

The original version of the DEIR/EA was released on November 20, 2017, commencing a public comment
period lasting through January 19, 2018

Since that time, Caltrans has revised portions of the DEIR/EA involving greenhouse gas, water quality
and alternatives considered and eliminated. As such, Caltrans will open a new comment period,
allowing the public to comment on the revised sections of the document. The new comment period
runs from July 10 through August 9, 2018.

Only comments addressing the revised portion of the DEIR/EA will be considered.

Download the Revised DEIR/EA (DOWNLOAD) (PDF)

Hard copies are available for review at the Caltrans District 4 Offices
M-F 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
111 Grand Avenue, Oakland 94623

The report is also available at various municipal public libraries throughout San Mateo County.


https://we.tl/9ep366kwIX

